PRIME MINISTER

Reference: MC19-040053

2~ JuL 2019

The Hon Peter Dutton MP
Minister for Home Affairs
Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Minister

Thank you for your letter dated 18 June 2019 seeking approval for measures to be included in
the Migration Amendment (Repairing Medical Transfers) Bill (the Bill).

I agree to the proposed reforms outlined in your letter, and note that you intend to introduce
the Bill into the House of Representatives in the fitst week of the 2019 Winter sittings. This
Bill is crucial to reinstating confidence in our regional processing arrangements and
strengthening our borders.

Thank you for progressing this important body of work.
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SCHTT MORRISON
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